
 
 

 
 
September 22, 2021 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I recommend that physical/social distancing measures be practiced throughout our Stanislaus County 
communities to minimize the spread of COVID-19, including implementation of the newly enacted AB 361 to 
maintain social distancing by legislative bodies of our local agencies. This recommendation is made due to the 
continued threat of COVID-19 to the community. 
  
I will continue to evaluate this recommendation on an ongoing basis and will communicate when there is no 
longer such a recommendation. 
 
 

 
  

Julie Vaishampayan, MD, MPH 
Public Health Officer 
Stanislaus County 
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